Dear Parents,

| can't believe it's the last day of term. This year has flown by! What an amazing
year it's been with so much to celebrate. We are so proud of all of our amazing
children at school and how well they have done. | would like to say a huge thank
you to all of the staff in school for all of their continued hard work throughout the
year and their commitment to making Green Meadow such an exciting and
successful place to be for everyone. On behalf of the whole staff team, | would like
to thank all of you for your support throughout the year and to thank the children
who never fail to impress us with their superb learning behaviour, enthusiasm and
motivation. We are all looking forward to next year and continuing to work in
partnership with you to strengthen our values and enhance our school offer even
more!

Succeeding together
Ensuring equality for all
Engaging learning
Aspiring from the start

| hope you all have a wonderful holiday and we are looking forward to welcoming
everyone back to school at 8.35am on Wednesday, 6th September.

Best wishes
Miss Arrowsmith




